
 

 

January 22, 2025 
  
Planning and Housing Committee 
Toronto City Hall 
100 Queen St. W.  
Toronto, ON  M5H 2N2 
  
RE: PH18.16 - 3100 Weston Road - Notice of Intention to Designate a Property under Part 
IV, Section 29 of the Ontario Heritage Act (Ward 7) 
 
As the Member of Provincial Parliament representing Humber River – Black Creek, I am writing to you 
in support of the heritage qualities of 3100 Weston Road as outlined in item PH 18.16.  
 
This site is a landmark in the northwest end of Toronto, with a rich and storied history, many beautiful 
architectural and natural features, and is of immense importance to many.  
 
Over 20,000 individuals have signed a community-led petition to preserve part of the site as a place of 
religious significance. To this day, I continue to hear from the public both locally and beyond about 
their continued interest in recognizing and preserving the heritage qualities of this deeply important 
place.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Tom Rakocevic 
Member of Provincial Parliament  
Humber River – Black Creek  


